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July 1, 2008

Ms. Kim C. Murphey, Administrative Coordinator
City of Rochester Hills

Department of Public Service

1000 Rochester Hills Drive

Rochester Hills, MI 48309-3033

Subject: Adams Road from Auburn Road to M-59

Dear Ms. Murphey:

This letter will serve as an agreement between the Road Commission for
Oakland County and the City of Rochester Hills for the maintenance of
the boulevard on Adams Road from Auburn Road to M-59,

Please contact our Permits and Environmental Concerns Department to
apply for an annual permit allowing the city to work within the
boulevard. The permit will be issued at no cost to the city.

Please sign below and return both originais as soon as possible.
Accepted Accepted
Road Commission for Oakland County City of Rochester Hills
If you have any questions, please call me at (248) 645-2000, ext, 22686,

Sincerely,

Thomas G. Noechel
Programming Supervisor

TGN
cc: Dennis Kolar - RCOC

Bill McEntee - RCOC
Darryl Heid - RCOC



